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Transit Notice Issued: 
June 2024 

TTC service changes: Starting June 23 to end of 2024 
*Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing 

Chinese translation on the reverse / 背面有中文翻译版 

 
What we are doing and why 
Starting June 23, 2024, the TTC will be working along the 
Spadina Avenue streetcar right-of-way between Spadina 
Station and College Street and between King Street and 
Queens Quay. The TTC will conduct critical track renewal 
and enabling works for a future platform extension at 
Spadina Station. 510/310 Spadina buses will replace 
streetcars. 
 
Spadina Avenue Overhead Wiring Upgrades 
To complete this work safely and efficiently, TTC overhead 
crews may work throughout the week both day and night.  
 
TTC service – starting June 23, 2024 
• 510 Spadina streetcar service will be replaced by buses 

between Spadina Station and Queens Quay. Buses will 
operate on Spadina Avenue in mixed traffic and serve 
curbside transit stops.  

• 310 Spadina streetcar service will be replaced by buses 
between Spadina Station and Union Station. Buses will 
operate in mixed traffic and serve curbside transit stops.  

• At Spadina Station, 510 Spadina buses will serve 
customers inside the bus loop (street level). 310 
Spadina buses will serve customers on-street.  

• 509 Harbourfront streetcar service will be increased to 
provide frequent travel to/from Union Station. 

 
Bus operations on Spadina Avenue 
• The City will be deploying traffic wardens to assist bus operations on Spadina Avenue. 
• Narrow lane width and centre overhead poles in certain sections preclude bus service on the streetcar 

right-of-way.  
• Overhead crews will be actively working in the right-of-way in different sections of Spadina Avenue.  
• Operating in both the streetcar right-of-way and in mixed traffic lanes would require new signals and 

limit any travel time benefits.  

Spadina Avenue overhead wiring upgrades 
 

510 Spadina buses will replace streetcars 
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Transit Notice 

 
 

TTC 公車局 正在做什么工程 

从 2024 年 6 月 23 日开始到年底，TTC 将在 Spadina 大道 街车沿线 Spadina 站 和 College 

Street 之间以及 King Street 和 Queens Quay 之间进行施工。TTC 将會在 Spadina 站 进行关键 更

新路轨和准备未来扩建工程工作。510/310 Spadina 巴士将取代街车。   
 
 
TTC 服务——从 2024 年 6 月 23 日开始 

• 510 Spadina 街车 服务将由 Spadina 站 和 Queens Quay 之间的巴士取代。巴士将与其他车辆运

行於街道上并会为 Spadina Avenue 路边 车站提供服务。 

• 310 Spadina 街车服务将由 Spadina 站 和 Union Station 之间的巴士取代。巴士将与其他车辆运

行於街道上并会为路边车站提供服务。 

• 在 Spadina 站,510 Spadina 巴士将在站内上層（街道上）为乘客提供服务。310 Spadina 巴士将

在街道上 为乘客提供服务。 

• 509 Harbourfront 街车服务将增加，以提供往返 Union Station。 
 
 
Thank you for your patience as we work to improve transit infrastructure in Toronto.  
 

For further information 
Scan the QR code to visit ttc.ca or contact Paul Tran, Senior Community Liaison, 647-461-
5133, paul.tran@ttc.ca.   
For Mandarin/Cantonese inquiries, contact Mae Lee, Community Liaison, 647-457-3286, 
mae.lee@ttc.ca 

 
The project webpage can also be translated into multiple languages with Google Translate: 
https://www.ttc.ca/Translate  

 
The annual Chinatown Festival is returning later this summer and TTC can help get you there! Visit 

https://chinatownbia.com/ over the coming weeks for further details on the festival. 
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